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Superintendent Robert Presuto
Boonton Board of Education
434 Lathrop Avenue
Boonton, New Jersey 07005

Dear Superintendent Presuto:
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On behalf of myself and Senator Kip Bateman, I would hke to thank you for your generous
donation to our Socks for Soldiers and Veterans Drive.

Our veterans and military men and women have sacrificed so much in order to preserve
our freedoms and liberties. It is our responsibility to give back to the heroes who have devoted
their lives to protect us. Your donation help guarantees that the heroes who served and are currently
serving in the United States Military will be kept warm all year round.

Once again, please accept my appreciation for your participation in this year’s donation
drive. If T can ever be of any assistance to you, please feel free to contact this office.
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Kristin M. Corrado
Senator, District 40
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